
Missoula County Public Schools 
Administration  6144 
Required Administrative Certification  
Administrators employed by the District must have notification from the Office of Public 
Instruction that the administrator is eligible for the appropriate Montana certification and 
will certify in a timely manner in relation to the time of employment.  Further, such 
certification must be maintained throughout the period of employment. 
Policy History: 
Adopted on:   December 9, 1997 


